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His Excellency António Guterres 
Secretary-General United Nations  

New York, NY 10017  
United States of America 

 
Yverdon-les-Bains, March 5, 2024 

 

Object: Letter of Commitment to subscribe to the UN Global Compact 

 

Dear Secretary-General Guterres, 

We, Leclanché SA, hereby express our unwavering commitment to the United Nations Global 
Compact and its fundamental principles, as well as our dedication to taking action in support of the 
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). 

As a responsible corporate citizen, we understand the imperative of aligning our operations and 
strategies with universal principles on human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. 
Therefore, we wholeheartedly endorse the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact and pledge to 
integrate them into our corporate culture, business practices, and supply chain management. 

Furthermore, we are firmly committed to actively contributing to the achievement of the 
Sustainable Development Goals. We recognize the interconnectedness of economic, social, and 
environmental challenges facing our world today, and we are committed to leveraging our 
resources, expertise, and influence to drive positive change and sustainable development outcomes. 

In line with our commitment to transparency and accountability, we hereby commit to submitting 
our annual Communication on Progress (COP) report. This report will include a signed statement by 
our Chief Executive Officer reaffirming our support for the UN Global Compact, as well as the 
completion of the online questionnaire detailing our progress, challenges, and initiatives in 
advancing the Global Compact principles and supporting the SDGs. 

We believe that by participating in the UN Global Compact and fulfilling our obligations under the 
COP, we can contribute to building a more just, inclusive, and sustainable world for current and 
future generations. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pierre Blanc 
CEO of Leclanché SA 

  

 


